
 
 
Dear Chapter Officers and Alumni Leaders, 
 
We are set to launch our enhanced AGRconnect platform on Wednesday, February 19th. Our AGRconnect 
Transition Team has been diligently working behind the scenes to make this an easy and smooth process. We 
wanted to offer some reminders and additional information leading up to our official launch! 
 
Please remember that New Members should no longer be reported through OmegaFi/Vault. Submission of New 
Member information and Initiation Reporting will be live in AGRconnect on 2/19. All Home Office Invoices 
and payments will flow through AGRconnect. No invoices should be paid through Vault. Home Office Staff will 
add previous outstanding balances to the chapter account on AGRconnect. They will be listed as “Previous 
Outstanding Balance – OmegaFi”. 
 
For those chapters that have onboarded with Greekbill already, please make sure to move any money you may 
have in your Vault Bill Pay Funds to your chapter bank account by Thursday, February 13th. Please send an 
email directly to operationssupport@omegafi.com and CC agrconnect@alphagammarho.org to request those 
funds to be released directly back to the chapter. If your chapter has not onboarded with Greekbill for chapter 
billing but would like to, please email us at agrconnect@alphagammarho.org.   We can assist you immediately 
following our official AGRconnect launch. 
 
We will be offering several Office Hour opportunities starting February 19th. This is an opportunity to virtually 
join our AGRconnect Transition Team to ask specific chapter related or individual questions. We are here to 
help troubleshoot any issues that may arise. We will be distributing information on dates and times of our virtual 
Office Hours shortly. 
 
As a reminder, all communication and information distributed regarding our transition is available HERE. We 
will continue to update all information online and within the AGRconnect resource page, as well as 
communicating with you via email. 
 
We cannot wait to share our enhanced AGRconnect membership experience with all of you. The efficiency tools 
and updated resources will offer many exciting opportunities for you and our chapters as we continue to strive 
for Local Chapter Excellence while Making Better Men!  
 
Sincerely, 
Your AGRconnect Transition Team 
 
 
 


